September 2023
Dear Parents,

 A warm welcome to Year 3/4! We hope your child has settled well in the Lower Juniors. Here is some information you may find useful.

Teaching Staff
Miss Jones – Class D (Year 3)

Mrs Devlin and Mrs Woolfenden – Class E (Year 4) 

Miss Singleton – Class F (Years 3 and 4)

Teaching Assistants
Mrs Shone 

Curriculum Overview 

Here is a little taster of some of the areas your children will be learning about across our three topics.

	Marvellous Me
	The Iron Age
	Wish You Were Here

	Languages, Literacy and Communication: George’s Marvellous Medicine

Science and Technology: Human Body, Google Classroom, and healthy smoothies.
Expressive Arts: Quentin Blake and soundscapes.
Humanities:  Extreme weather
Health and Well-being: Safety
	Languages, Literacy and Communication: The Iron Man
Science and Technology: Magnetism and irreversible changes, Talking Robots and Modelling.
Expressive Arts: Celts.

	Languages, Literacy and Communication:: Persuasive writing

Science and Technology: Living things and Solids and Liquids.
Humanities:  St. Lucia
Expressive Arts: Batik



P.E.
As well as a games/PE lesson every week, your child will hopefully have one of the following throughout the year:
· a gym lesson at the Queensway (Monday)
· a swimming lesson at Waterworld  (Thursday)
· a tennis lesson at Wrexham Tennis Centre (Wednesday)
Your child will always need to have the following in school:
· white t-shirt

· navy/black shorts

· pumps for inside 

· trainers for outside. 

· Warm clothes for outside (navy/black tracksuit bottoms or leggings)
Swimming kit every Thursday when swimming: 

· Swimming costume or shorts (no bikinis allowed).

· Towel
· Goggles and swimming hat are optional 
Long hair must be tied back for all P.E. lessons. Stud earrings are allowed for swimming and P.E. lessons but must be removed or covered with a plaster at home for gymnastic lessons.

Please provide a ‘kit bag’ which can be kept on your child’s peg. Please name everything; your child will appreciate it…..
· It is important for the children to drink during the day, so we encourage them to bring a sports bottle of water (no juice or squash please) to which they have access throughout the day. This is in addition to the drink they bring in for dinner. 
· Morning break: Children may bring in snacks from home. We operate a healthy snack policy (no crisps, chocolate and other foods high in sugar). No nuts or products containing nuts due to allergies.

· Reading books will be sent home every week. Class D and Class F must return these on a Tuesday and Class E on a Wednesday.
· Homework will be sent home every Friday. All classes are to return this by Tuesday. Homework will consist of spellings and usually maths. It will be a mix of paper based,  Google Classroom and Active Learning. Year 3 children will have lessons in class on how to use Google Classroom and instructions will be sent to parents.
If you have any queries please feel free to approach staff to make an appointment. We look forward to getting to know your child over the coming year.
Miss Jones, Miss Singleton, Mrs Woolfenden and 

Mrs Devlin
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